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We had a really busy summer term starting with Fund-raisin where every child took home a 
box of raisins. Then they returned them to school with donations in. we totalled each 
classes donations. One class from the infants and one from the juniors raised the most. 2MB 
and 3K won, so each child in both of these classes won a handmade Infinity fidget toys. This 
event was a huge success and we raised £575.12p  
 
We had our first quiz night which was a huge success and a lot of fun. We had one team 
who had success and won 1st prize of medals and names on the quiz night trophy for the 
rest of the year. The team that came last were not forgotten as they received the very 
awesome Prettygate quiz spoons. We raised a great £261.75p We are looking forward to the 
next quiz night with more challenging questions.

 
 
We finished the year with Summer Fete. First of all, would like to thank all the volunteers 
and the team that helped organise the event for all their hard work. Without the help of 
volunteers from our community we wouldn’t get to run these events.  
We had fun, bake off competition, fun games and music. And together a fun day was had, 
and we raised an amazing £2381.65p  
 
We have lost planned for this coming year so watch out for more information as it comes 
out.  


